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Welcome back to a brand new school year! As we embrace fresh opportunities and face new challenges, let's continue to collaborate,

inspire, and elevate the way we communicate the unique stories of our schools.

Your role plays a pivotal part in shaping the narrative of your school and, in turn, Catholic Education South Australia – we encourage you

to share your ideas and insights with us and remember that we’re here to help when needed.

We look forward to working with you this year and we wish you a successful and rewarding school year ahead.

eNewsletter 2024 Term 1,
Week 2

1 / 11



This conference is a must for any person with responsibility for Communications and Marketing at a Catholic school.

Program will include:

Excellent guest speakers

Workshops

Ideas and info sharing across schools.

View Conference Program

Thursday March 7 - 9am to 5pm

Conference Cost: $150 per person

Please register by Thursday February 29 2024

Catho l ic Educat ion WeekCatho l ic Educat ion Week
Term 2, Week 3 – Monday May 13 to Sunday May 19 2024

Education Week has a focus on “education” and celebrating quality teaching and learning in our Catholic Schools. Education Week

includes the Catholic Education Awards ceremony, which will be held on Thursday May 16.

 

Catho l ic Schoo l s Open WeekCatho l ic Schoo l s Open Week
Term 3, Week 5 – Monday August 19 to Sunday August 25 2024

Open Week has a focus on “open days” and events. Schools will, once again, have the opportunity to leverage off the back of the CESA

advertising campaign.

Catholic Schools Open Week will be held in SA from August 19-25 (Week 5, Term 3).

If you want to feature new students from your school in this year’s Open Week campaign or have your school participate in the Open

Week campaign for the first time – you will need to participate in a photo shoot.

Location: Catholic Education Office, Thebarton

Date: Thursday March 21

Cost: $150 per student - includes photo shoot, graphic design of student image/s with illumination treatment, and graphic design of
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digital and printed assets.

Please register for the photo shoot via email to Siobhan.Evans@cesa.catholic.edu.au

Please note, places fill fast and if your school participates in this first shoot then they’re more likely to be featured on an Open Week bus

back!

Rural and regional schools, it would be preferable for your students to attend the photo shoot to ensure consistency across CESA

Schools. However, if this is not possible, and you require Open Week images, please contact Siobhan to make alternative arrangements.

It's our pleasure to welcome Rebecca Vella to the Communications and Marketing Team.

Rebecca has worked in the UK, as a Senior Consultant and Account Director, for a number of PR agencies specialising in corporate

communications. Her clients included Telegraph Media Group, Disneyland Paris and The Royal Opera House. Prior to her career in PR,

she was a researcher in the television industry, producing a wide variety of entertainment programs. Following her move to Australia,

Rebecca has more recently worked at St Therese Primary School, Colonel Light Gardens, where she was an ESO.

Rebecca loves living in Adelaide, with her husband and two boys, because of the easy access to so many beautiful beaches, nature

walks and delicious places to eat!

Rebecca’s hours of work are Monday - Friday 8.30am to 4.30pm.

She can be contacted at Rebecca.Vella@cesa.catholic.edu.au / 8301 6124.

We hope you'll give her a warm welcome to the Communications and Marketing Network and the Catholic Education Office.

We are constantly in need of school based photos for use in CESA Resources. Throughout the year, please send us your best high

resolution photos that can be used in CESA materials to represent your school.

We’re after photos of happy students from all ages and backgrounds engaging in school based learning and activities.

Please send via email or sharing platform such as dropbox to Siobhan.Evans@cesa.catholic.edu.au 

Please ensure all images have the appropriate consent for use by CESA.
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Thank you for your support.

The Southern Cross has been approached by media personality Peter Goers about the possibility of reviewing Catholic school musicals

when they take place later in the year.  The reviews would be published in The Southern Cross, they would only be positive and they

would be a great opportunity to highlight talent. You would need to provide a free ticket to Peter and several high quality photographs to

accompany the review.

The Southern Cross would also be happy to include the dates and details of school musicals on their Public Notices page. They would

need this information well ahead of when the musicals are performed.  

If you think your school would be interested, please contact Jenny Brinkworth on 0438 727 677 or

jbrinkworth@adelaide.catholic.org.au

Do you have a new person in a Communications or Marketing role who would benefit from receiving updates? If so, please let us know

here (if you haven't already done so)…

Name of new staff member:*:

Job Title:*:

Name of School:*:

Email Address:*:

Introducing some of our newest Reception Students - the future graduating Class of 2036 (can you believe it?)!

We hope their first week of school was filled with joy, laughter, and endless adventures.

We wish them the most incredible schooling journey for the days and years ahead!

More images on CESA Facebook page.

4 / 11

mailto:jbrinkworth@adelaide.catholic.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/CatholicEducationSA


     

    

    

   

After the success of the introduction of Parents in Education (PIE) grant program in 2023, Catholic School Parents South Australia is

pleased to open applications in Term 1 for 2024.

We invite you to share information on PIE Grant program with your school parent body and staff.

The Parents in Education (PIE) grant program is supported through the Office of the Minister for Education, Training and Skills,

Government of South Australia.  

The grant program is designed to support school communities to undertake projects that align with the Parent Engagement in Learning

Strategy of the Government of South Australia. Funding is intended for projects that assist parents and caregivers to become involved in

their child's education and promote learning at home through constructive relationships with schools.  

Parent Bodies – eg P&F associations, school boards, schools and clusters of schools are eligible to apply. All applications must be

endorsed by the principal. 
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Applications open Monday February 12 2024 (Term 1, Week 3).

Applications close at 5pm on Monday March 25 2024 (Term 1, Week 9).
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Download Professional Learning Calendar 2024

7 / 11

https://www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/files/96545/Marketing_Network_-_Professional_Development_2024.pdf


Download Annual Key Dates Calendar 2024
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Download Conference Flyer
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Please be sure to share our Catholic Education Awards content with your community and nominate those who have made an

outstanding contribution to Catholic Education in South Australia.

Visit Catholic Education Awards website
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We'd love it if you could please encourage new members of your school community to follow the Catholic Education SA facebook page!

Visit CESA Facebook

All Content Copyright 2024 ©
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